
Erie/Niagara Chapter Young Engineer & 
the Frandina Family  

  
Congratulations to Tim Van Oss, PE , for receiving the Young Engineer of the Year award from the 
Erie Niagara chapter during the 2023 Engineers Week celebration. 
  
This award was also won by his uncle Frank Frandina, PE in 1982, another uncle Joe Frandina, PE 
in 1986, his mother Rosanne Frandina, PE, LS  in 1989 and his father Jim Van Oss, PE in 1993.  
  

 
  
Not pictured is his cousin, John Frandina, PE, who won it in 1999.  Frank, Joe, Rosanne and John 
are all Past Presidents of the Erie/Niagara Chapter. 
  
Joe and Rosanne were also recognized as State Young Engineers of the year and in 1990, Rosanne 
was recognized as the National Young Engineer of the Year. 
  
Tim is a structural engineer and owner of Capstone Engineering, PLLC. 
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